
Cuba and China discuss trade
relations 

Havana, July 19 (RHC)-- China's trade representatives based in Cuba, the Chamber of Commerce
(CCC), and other local institutions discussed investment opportunities on Tuesday.

During the meeting, updated information was provided on Cuba's participation in the Belt and Silk Road
Initiative of the 21st century, the Chamber of Commerce said.



The meeting became a space to offer the Chinese business representatives information about the
upcoming International Fair of Havana, considered the leading commercial exchange on the island that
will open its doors from November 14 to 18, after two years of the pandemic.

In addition, the Chamber's Legal Director Natacha Guma presented Decree 32/2021 to the National
Registry of Foreign Commercial Representations.

The event was chaired by CCC Vice President Ruben Ramos and was attended by the economic and
commercial counselor of the Chinese Embassy, Zhou Quan, and the director of trade policy with Asia and
Oceania at the Ministry of Foreign Trade and Foreign Investment, Vilma Sanchez.
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